
 

 
Dear Lighthouse Families, 
 
As we prepare for the beginning of our second quarter, there are some important events that will 
be occurring in our area that will affect the operations of our school. 
 
Beginning in January, demolition and construction will occur on throughout March, which will 
impact our community during drop off and pick up times. Due to the type of work that will 
occurring, traffic will be much more congested than usual, and some areas will no longer be 
available for drop off and pick up.  
 
To better ensure the safety of our community, we are asking families to proceed through 
Hegenberger loop and drop students off in our designated area in the school parking lot. LCCS 
will also have a designated crossing guard on Hegenberger Road to assist students and 
families in this busy intersection.  
 
 
If you have any questions or concerns, please feel free to reach out to me or our Head of 
School, Paul Koh. 
 
In community,  
 
 
Claudia Chávez 


